
NJSFWC GARDEN DISTRICT -  WOMAN’S CLUB OF MEDFORD, NJ

February 2020VOICE

February 13 ~ General Meeting

7:00 PM

Medford Memorial Community Center

March 3 ~ Dine and Donate

11:30 AM - 8:30 PM

Zinc Café ~ 679 Stokes Rd

Dine In or Take Out

Please spread the word far & wide!

March 12 ~ General Meeting

7:00 PM

Medford Memorial Community Center

Dates to Remember

February Program

Woman’s
of Medford
Club

The

Presidents’ Message 

Maureen Tyler & Jim Webre

Court Appointed Special Advocates

for Children

www.casamb.org

Refreshments:

Appetizer ~ Jessica M.

Dessert ~ Peg C.

Beverages ~ Ann C.

~ Kathy and Vicki

February is the month of love so let’s all try to 

spread a little around our community.  There is so 

much negativity in the world at this time and 

it is up to all of us to counteract that.  

Spreading love and optimism and joy wherever we go 

will make a difference - perhaps small at first 

but it will grow if we allow it to.  

We here at the Woman’s Club of Medford strive to 

Make the Community a Better Place to Live -

let’s widen that perspective to our friends,

neighbors and everyone we meet on a daily basis.

So get off your devices, take a walk

and pay it forward!

Speakers:



Things to Consider

Book Club

February Birthdays

Verity

by Colleen Hoover

“Lowen Ashleigh is a struggling writer 

on the brink of financial ruin. When 

Jeremy Crawford, husband of 

bestselling author Verity Crawford, 

asks Lowen to complete the remaining 

books in a contract his permanently 

injured wife is unable to fulfill, Lowen 

has no choice but to accept. Lowen 

arrives at the Crawford home with the 

intention of only staying one or two 

nights-long enough to sort through 

Verity's chaotic home office to collect 

all the notes and outlines she'll need to 

start writing the first novel”...A chilling 

romantic thriller from #1 New York 

Times bestselling author Colleen 

Hoover.

Dine & Donate ~ Spread the Word

Club has made the decision to support 

the Princess Empowerment program. 

Princess Empowerment was started by Shawnee

student Rebecca Leavens who strives to brighten the 

lives of young girls battling cancer by providing them

with pretty head gear and was brought to our 

attention by former member Janet Giardina.  

Club members are asked to donate fabric and 

other supplies such as ribbons and garnishments 

(no glitter) to create these pieces.

Alice and Elaine have graciously volunteered to gauge 

interest in board positions for next year.  They will be

contacting all club members so please consider

one of these positions.

We continue to collect non-graphic magazines, books

and greeting cards for the residents of 

Ancora Psychaitric Hospital.  Julie will

collect anything you have at 

meetings throughout the year.

From Nora:  “As many of you know, I am a 

volunteer with the Friends of the Burlington 

County Animal Shelter. The shelter is in need of 

towels and fleece blankets to keep our furry 

friends warm and comfortable. No fiber filled 

quilts please ( the dogs will rip the stuffing out- 

literally).” Please contact Nora for pick up

or bring to a meeting.

General Federation of Women’s Clubs
NJ State Federation of Women’s Clubs

www.GFWC.org

www.NJSFWC.org

Please visit 

https://njsfwc.org/projects/special-state-project/

to learn more about the NJSFWC Special State Project ~

Court Appointed Special Advocates for Children 

Victoria Martinez-Barber ~ February 8

Frances Hunt ~ February 22

Julie Peterson ~ February 26 

Fund Raising Tea 

Our annual fund-raiser tea has been postponed 

until the fall.  

Thanks to Sheila for organizing this

year’s 5th Grade Spelling Bee.

Thanks to Elaine and Alice for 

volunteering to be the nominating committee.

Thanks to Cathy Livingstone for creating our 

beautiful flyers again and again.

Time and Date TBA
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